

End of Year Arrangements

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been wonderful to have the school building once again been filled with the sounds of children learning and working together with the partial return of Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 6 and some pupils from other year groups.

Unfortunately, it will not be possible to have the whole school back together this academic year but we look forward to September when we will be able to do so again. At this time, the Government guidance is that all children will be required to return to school in September and more information will be shared before the end of term now Government guidelines have been set.

Our end of year arrangements will look different this year as a result of the continued partial closure. Sadly, the children will not get to meet their new teacher before the term closes as this would not be possible to undertake safely.

We are very keen however, that children have the opportunity to say goodbye to their teacher, pick up their work books from this academic year and that you receive the letter notifying you of the allocated class name and teacher for the new academic year. In order to manage this safely, each class has been allocated a day and a time to collect packs from the **Orchard Friends entrance on Holcroft Road**. Please do be mindful that social distancing will be in place and while we will do our best, there may be short wait times.

Class	Date	Time
Year 3 Walnut	Monday 6 th July	10.30am - 11am
Year 3 Cedar	Monday 6 th July	11am - 11.30am
Year 3 Sycamore	Monday 6 th July	11.30am -12pm
Reception Elm	Tuesday 7 th July	1pm -1.30pm
Reception Cherry	Tuesday 7 th July	1.30pm - 2pm
Reception Apple	Tuesday 7 th July	2.30pm - 3pm
Year 2 Olive	Wednesday 8 th July	10.30am - 11am
Year 2 Willow	Wednesday 8 th July	11am - 11.30am
Year 2 Rowan	Wednesday 8 th July	11.30am - 12pm
Year 4 Hawthorn	Friday 10 th July	10.30am - 11am
Year 4 Laurel	Friday 10 th July	11am - 11.30am
Year 4 Hazel	Friday 10 th July	11.30am - 12pm
Year 1 Oak	Monday 13 th July	1pm -1.30pm
Year 1 Pine	Monday 13 th July	1.30pm -2pm
Year 1 Ash	Monday 13 th July	2pm - 2.30pm
Year 6 Redwood	Monday 13 th July	10.30- 11am
Year 6 Maple	Monday 13 th July	11 – 11.30am
Year 5 Poplar	Tuesday 14 th July	10.30am - 11am
Year 5 Holly	Tuesday 14 th July	11am - 11.30am
Year 5 Elder	Tuesday 14 th July	11.30am -12pm
Nursery	Wednesday 15 th July	1pm -1.45pm



































If you are unable to attend on the given date or time, please call the school office to arrange an appropriate time to collect the information.

The school term finishes on the 17th July 2020 and children return to school on the 7th September 2020 at 8.55am.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your on-going support during a very challenging time for the whole community. We look forward to welcoming you all back on the 7th September 2020.

Kind regards,

Aimee Walker Associate Headteacher





























